
From: Shaffer, Brooke
To: Valerie Hale
Cc: bltmail123@yahoo.com; Anne Ferrell Quillen (abferrell@gmail.com)
Subject: Friday at the Crossroads street closure requests
Date: Friday, August 17, 2018 9:07:02 AM

Good morning Valerie,
I would like to request the following street closures for the upcoming Friday at the Crossroad
events on October 5th and December 7th events.  We would like to beginning the closure at
3:30-3:45 and reopen at 8:15pm.  Any questions you can email me.  If there is any discussion I
am available by phone –best number would be my cell phone 865-719-1257.
 
Please close the following-

Main Street from Highway 70 to Neecham Street
Stanley Street from West Ave. to Webb Ave.
First Street from West Ave. to Webb Ave
Second Street from East St. to West Ave
Fourth Street from Thurman Ave to West Ave
Fifth Street from Main St to West Ave
Rector Ave from Fifth St to Stanley St
Thurman –at 4th Street
Division Drive
East Street

 
Thank you.

Brooke T Shaffer
VP of Marketing and HR
Upper Cumberland FCU
931-484-9433.144
www.ucfcu.org
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